
 
I am very concerned at the changes proposed that will exclude indigenous people 
from participating in the decisions made by the GBRMPAuthority. 
 

• It will be a bad thing because their expertise and knowledge are useful,  
• traditional owners of coastal land nearby will be directly affected by the 

decisions more than others,  
• it is an insult that the original inhabitants who kept the reef in perfect 

condition for so many thousands of years are not permitted to assist in 
repairing the damage wrought by Europeans.  

• Please reconsider the decision.  
 
Peter Rigby Taylor 




